
From: Ann Arbor Renter's Commission <RentersCommission@a2gov.org>  

Sent: Wednesday, February 19, 2025 3:25 PM 

To:  

Cc: RentalHousing <RentalHousing@a2gov.org> 

Subject: RE: Help large rent increase / breach of contract 

 

Good afternoon,  

 

This email will be provided to the Renters Commission at their next regular meeting on 2/20 at 5:30. 

They may further discuss this communication and discuss additional potential resources. If they identify 

any additional resources, I will contact you via email after the meeting. 

 

Additionally, Rental Housing Services is copied on this email. They can assist with questions about city 

code violations.  

 

 

Thanks! 

 

Kristen  

 

Kristen Vander Lugt, Deputy Clerk - Operations (she/her/hers) 

Ann Arbor City Clerk's Office | Guy C. Larcom City Hall | 301 E. Huron, 2nd Floor ∙ Ann Arbor ∙ MI  

Direct dial (734) 794-6140 Ext. 41404 

kvanderlugt@a2gov.org | www.a2gov.org 

Follow the Clerk’s Office on Instagram @a2cityclerk 

 

From:   

Sent: Monday, February 17, 2025 9:34 AM 

To: Ann Arbor Renter's Commission <RentersCommission@a2gov.org> 

Subject: Help large rent increase / breach of contract 

 






